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Comments  
My original objection stands so this new objection is pertaining to some of the additional information 
supplied by the applicant. 
 
The proposed development is considered to be Water Nuetral by using collected rainwater and water 
from the clay extraction process which will be held in a lagoon. Surface water will be treated and used 
for numerous tasks such as for the toilets, hand and wheel washing and the Mist-Air systems in the 
CMRF - what happens to the Mist-Air water after it has collected dust particles from whatever is being 
processed, particles that could have all manner of chemicals which could be harmful? Does it go back 
into the lagoon risking leaching out into the ground or there is the possibility that the applicant can 
discharge the water (as long as it gets the appropriate licence to do so).  
Drinking water will be shipped in, not I hasten to add from with the Sussex North Water Supply Zone 
but from further afield, how is that environmentally sustainable for 33 years? And surely it'll have to 
be sourced from somewhere less water stressed. 
 
The applicant has said that they would consider sound insulation of the building and acoustic hoods 
over some of the noisy equipment - surely this has to be a condition of planning not something they 
might do! 
 
With the new highway code rules then it makes the Loxwood Road and the entrance to the woods with 
its abundance of horse riders, cyclists and pedestrians look even more unsuitable for the increase in 
HGV's accessing the site. And I'm still struggling to see how the applicant can safely access the site, 
across someone else's land which often has young cows in it and which the public use to access the 
woods.  
We have seldom seen vehicles coming into the woods doing forestry tasks as it's such a rare 
occurrence, a couple of times a year maybe so the huge increase is unimaginable. 
 
It's been established that the UK is one of the most nature depleted countries in Europe, this proposed 
development will harm biodiversity, disturbing the wildlife, destroying old trees that provide habitat 
bang in the middle of an incredibly tranquil place, it feels like it is a wildfire corridor to me and thus 
incredibly important to preserve and be kept peaceful. 
 
I also have to comment about the behaviour of the applicants agent trying to limit the area that 
objections should be counted. Anyone can comment about any planning application, it is a right that 
we have.  
Our children grew up enjoying these woods, they in turn are taking their children there so just 
because they now live elsewhere, do their feelings count for nothing?  
 
Once again I implore the council to turn this application down.
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